
Town Chairperson and Town Supervisor Candidate: Linda Baxter 
 
 
I’m running for Chair and Supervisor for several reasons, as a long time resident, I believe I 
can represent the residents better than other candidates that haven’t been involved in 
town government. If elected I will listen to voters who I believe haven’t been listened to.  A 
zoning request in Marytown last summer, had residents voicing their opposition to the 
requested change. The town chair requested the town attorney write up an ordinance so 
the chair could vote to approve the change over the will of the voters .  It was on the 
October 2024 agenda. 
 
Ordinances were recently updated with voters attending the meetings to object to some of 
the changes.  Citizens voiced their opposition but were ignored by the town chair who 
didn’t allow comments when the town board voted.  
 
I want to make sure your tax dollars are spent wisely, from fixing roads, supporting our fire 
department, run off reduction committee, farmers, but specifically to listen to all town 
residents and to keep the Town rural. Thank you and Yes you can vote for me for both 
Chairperson and Supervisor.  
 
Linda Baxter 


